
AWC Lubbock began in 1955 as Theta Sigma 
Phi, led by the late Louise Allen, a journalism 
instructor at Texas Tech University. The chapter 
meets twice a month. The first meeting is to 
discuss business and hear officer reports from 
the board of directors. The second meeting 
features a renowned speaker who contributes 
to the personal and professional development 
of members. Other chapter events include 
membership mixers, an annual planning 
retreat, the annual Celebrity Luncheon, and 
a biennial national conference. A portion of 
all funds raised from our events supports a 
scholarship fund for local communications 
students and support professional development 
opportunities for AWC Lubbock members.

Who we are

How to joiN
Membership is open to many different 
career paths, from marketing to journalism, 
design to writing, and photography to 
public relations. AWC Lubbock does not 
charge local dues. Members pay only the 
cost of meals for monthly business and 
program meetings and annual national 
membership dues. 

Visit http://www.awclubbock.org/ for more information about joining AWC.


